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EXTENSION
2025 DENTAL BOARD APPOINTMENTS

Greetings Maryland Dentists:

As you are aware, you recently received notice from the Dental Board that it was
conducting a balloting process for a dentist vacancy on the Board. Unfortunately, the
Board just received notice of the resignation of a Board member. As a result of the
resignation there will be two dentist positions available. At the present time the Board
has a single candidate for the two positions. Therefore, the Board encourages you to
please reconsider becoming a dentist Board member. As a Board member you will take
an active part in the licensing and disciplinary processes and help to formulate the
future of the practice of dentistry and dental hygiene in Maryland.

If you are interested, please visit the Board’s website at
www.health.maryland.gov/dental. Select “2025 Board Election”. Then Dentist, the
Nomination Petition Form for Dentists — 2025 Appointments — Extension will be listed.

As provided in the form, please submit the form to the Dental Board so that it is received
by the Board no later than December 5, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Sandra Sage, Computer Information
Services Supervisor, at 410-402-8536.

Your interest in serving on the Board is greatly appreciated.
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